MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION

Royalton-Hartland Central School District Middleport, New York

July 29, 2020

A special meeting of the Royalton-Hartland Board of Education was held on the above date in the high school media center.

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m.

Present: Carrie Choate, Chad Owen, Jesse Snyder, Jeff Waters, Vice President Carol Blumrick and

President Tom Brigham

Absent: Sara Fry

Also Present: Dr. Hank Stopinski, Superintendent and Mr. Andrew Lang, Business Administrator

The Board reviewed the final draft of the District's reopening plan which had already been shared with them while it was being developed.

Mr. Brigham asked about safety training and will there be staff member trained to train others.

Mrs. Blumrick asked a clarifying question about loading and unloading buses.

Mrs. Choate asked if the buses could be loaded by cohort.

Mr. Brigham moved, seconded by Mr. Owen, that the letter from the Board of Education in support of the District's reopening plan is approved and will be part of the reopening plan document that is submitted to the New York State Education Department and the New York State Department of Health.

Motion carried.

At 5:40 p.m., Mrs. Blumrick moved, seconded by Mr. Owen, to go into executive session to discuss several personnel issues.

Motion carried.

At 8:15 p.m., Mrs. Blumrick moved, seconded by Mr. Owen, to end the executive session and that the meeting adjourns.

Motion carried.

The incening adjourned at 0.15 p.i.	e meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m
-------------------------------------	---------------------------------

Marjorie Masters District Clerk